
Yr4 Newsletter 
Week beginning 26.02.18 

        Welcome back. We hope you had a lovely half term break.  

WORLD BOOK DAY:  

This Thursday is World Book Day. We look forward to seeing the children 

dressed up as some of their favourite characters. We are looking forward to 

wearing our costumes too!! If the children could 

bring in their favourite book, they will have the 

opportunity to discuss their book and do some 

activities based around it. 

HOMEWORK: 

Thank you to all the children who brought their Ancient Egyptian Gods 

homework in. We will be sharing these with the rest of the class over the 

next week. They all look wonderful! 

SCIENCE:  

Our new topic this half term is ‘Creature Comforts’. The topics we will cover 

are: 

- What makes something living 

- How to use classification keys 

- How animals adapt to their enironments  

- How the changing environment poses dangers to living things 

PE: 
Please make sure your PE kit is in school ready for PE lessons (and that all 

items are clearly labelled).  

   

     With thanks,  

 

Miss Wells Miss Willcox Miss Brown 
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